
Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 
DEPARTMENT OF WISCONSIN 

January 2024 
 

TO:  ALL AUXILIARY PRESIDENTS: 
 
RE: Year-End Reports 
 
 Enclosed are the Year-End Report forms.  It is your responsibility to see that they are completely 
and accurately filled out and mailed to your District President before April 1, 2024.  You may choose to 
set aside time at your March meeting when your Secretary and Treasurer are there along with the members 
to help fill them out.  The members could give helpful reminders and information to assist in filling out the 
reports.  If you have kept a note book, used your monthly bulletins and/or kept copies of your Community 
Service report submissions, you should not have any problems completing the forms. 
 
 Please be sure to complete all aspects of each report as we want you and your Auxiliary to get all 
the credit for your projects that are due to you.  Chairman Awards are presented based on these reports.  
Please help Wisconsin to be 100% reporting, as well as 100% participating for this year.  Mail your 
completed reports on time to reach your District President by April 1, 2024 
 
The 2023-2024 District Presidents are: 
 
 1.  MARIE SEVERSON, 1905 Roosevelt Ave., Janesville, WI  53546 

 2.  CAROL WELCH, 512 Golden Grove Dr., Evansville, WI  53536 

 3.  Dept. President, SHERRIE ROSENAU, W8528 Lincoln Rd., Van Dyne, WI  54979 

 4.  DON KRESSIN, 4149 Regan Manor Ct., New Berlin, WI  53151 

 6.  KATHLEEN LENDOSKY, 1183 Lakeview Rd., West Bend, WI  53090 

 7.  MARY LOU DUERR, 2313 S. Washington Ave., Trl. #3-4 Marshfield, WI  54449 

 8.  LISA WOLFINGER, 407 Whitney St., Kaukauna, WI  54130 

 9.  JODY MCKINNEY, 752 19 ½ St., Chetek, WI  54728 

10. JACKIE GREGORY, W5463 Apple Ave., Medford, WI  54451 

11. RITA BYERS, 547 Front St., Cashton, WI  54619 


